
WP/20/00692/DCC - Highways Liaison - page 1 

Consultee response for application WP/20/00692/DCC from Highways Liaison 

02/03/2022 

 

Hi Adrian 

 

WP/20/00692/DCC (Portland Port, Castletown, Portland) 

 

Further to your recent consultation on the additional documentation submitted on 

31/01/22, required to complete the Environmental Statement, I can confirm that as 

none of this appears to relate to the highway consideration of the proposal I have 

nothing further to add to the recommendation of conditional approval that you have 

previously been provided with. 

 

If you do need anything else, please let me know. 

 

All the best 

 

Steve 

 

Steve Savage    

 

Transport Development Liaison Manager  

Highways   

Dorset Council  

 


